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COVID Vaccine guidance 
 
At Pilgrims we continue to watch the COVID situation carefully and along with yourselves we 
welcome the arrival of the COVID vaccines. 
 
Patients under our care may have questions and concerns about the vaccine.   
 
Please do read the government guidance which says that we should all be taking up the 
offer of the vaccine to help protect us from COVID.   
 
The guidance says: 
“The vaccines do not contain living organisms, and so are safe for people with disorders of 
the immune system. These people may not respond so well to the vaccine. A very small 
number of people who are at risk of COVID-19 cannot have the vaccine – this includes 
people who have severe allergies” 
 
For further information: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-vaccination-guide-for-older-
adults/covid-19-vaccination-guide-for-older-adults 
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